
 
 
 
 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CTF Bulletin 53 1 March 2011 

This Bulletin tells you about: 

 schedules following filing period 1 March 2011 to 5 March 2011 

You should address any enquiries about this bulletin to

savings.audit@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk. 


Please ensure the appropriate people in your organisation read this bulletin. 


The HM Revenue & Customs website address is www.hmrc.gov.uk and there 

are pages for CTF (Child Trust Fund) providers.
 

www.hmrc.gov.uk


 

 

 

Schedules following filing period 1 March 2011 to 5 March 2011 

In order to make a number of delayed additional payments before the end of 
the current tax year there will be a short delay in the availability of schedules 
and payments, following the filing period 1 March 2011 to 5 March 2011. 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and will issue another 
bulletin shortly letting you know when you can begin to retrieve schedules. 

Providers may notice an increased volume in additional payments notified on 
these schedules. Once these payments have been made, some 
compensation payments - typically for £12.50 will be notified to providers on 
fortnightly schedules. These should be claimed and credited to CTF accounts 
in the normal manner. 


